
Attendance  
Year R – 81% 2 Lates 

Year 1 – 87% 

Year 2 – 83% 

Year 3 – 83% 

Year 4 – 95% 

*Year 5 – 93%* 

Year 6 – 89%  

Just 1 class with less than 10 lates 

*Well done to year 5, this 

weeks Dojo Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school 

after 8:50am is marked as late. 

Please try to be an attendance

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who got 
a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Year R – Fraser H 
Ellenor MK 
Year 1 – Teddy S & Joshua E 
Dylan W 
Year 2 – Skyla-Marie J & Jamie B 
Louis T 
Year 3 – Amelia F & Tommy H 
Lillie-Rose J 
Year 4 – Eliza B & Aoife N 
Oliver P 
Year 5 – Ryan J & Thomas U 
Laura R 
Year 6 – Max D & Briea M 
Rosabella R 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM – Friday 8th December 

Attendance Award 
Well done to year 5 who have achieved 

10 days of 100% attendance      . They 

have chosen to have a ‘pyjama day’ in 

school on Thursday 14th December. 

 

 
 

Christmas Newsletter 

Please refer to the newsletter that 

has been sent out earlier this week 

containing details of all the 

Christmas activities. 

 

 

 

Frank Cottrell-Boyce 
On Wednesday afternoon the Liverpool 

author and screenwriter Frank Cottrell-

Boyce will be visiting Key stage 2 

children. There will be opportunities to 

buy signed copies of his books in the 

hall at the end of the day. Children can 

buy raffle tickets (£1 per strip) to win a 

box set of his books. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

20p’s For Advent 
A reminder to bring in 20p pieces to 

raise money for new resources for 

school. Each day the children will place 

their coins around the Altar in Church. 

The class that brings in the most coins 

will win an own clothes day. 
 
 

Christmas Performance’s 
Tuesday 12th December – KS2 

Christmas Performance at 1.30pm. 

Seating is limited to 2 adults per 

family.  
 

Thursday 14th December – KS1 

Christmas Performance at 1.30pm. 

Seating is limited to 2 adults per 

family. 

Children can go home with 

parents/carers after the 

performance has finished 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Online Safety 

This week’s safety advice focuses on 

12 social media online safety tips for 

children with new devices 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/

12-social-media-online-safety-tips , 

with Christmas only being a few 

weeks away and is attached with this 

newsletter. 

 

 

 

EYFS Performance 

A huge well done to Tiny Steps and 

Reception class who put on an 

amazing Christmas performance 

today.  
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